
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 25 September 2003 

9. NEIGHBOURHOOD WEEK 2003 
 
 The Board received a report on the progress of Neighbourhood Week 2003.  Board members were 

asked to advise the Events Committee of any ideas for the Neighbourhood Week launch. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


